To: Mayor Jimmy Andrews
From: Washington County Library Board

Re: Library Board Resignation and New Appointment
Date: July 18, 2024

The Washington County Library Board has received a letter of resignation dated
July 17, 2024, from board member Kelli Smith whose busy schedule has not
allowed her to have regular attendance at our quarterly meeting and has not
allowed her to be as active a member as she would prefer. Our board would like to
submit the name of Cathy Mayberry, a resident of the City of Sandersville, to fill
the unexpired term of Kelli Smith which will expire on December 31, 2026,

Cathy Mayberry’s background as a retired public-school teacher, a school
principal, and a consultant for Oconee Regional Education Service Agency
(RESA) gives her the knowledge and experience that is desired for a member of
the library board. The library board asks that this request be added to your agenda
for your next scheduled City Council meeting.

Below is the information for corresponding with the Chairman and/or Secretary of
the library board for any questions or concerns. The board would appreciate a
reply upon your decision so that we can move forward with our plans before our

next regular board meeting on Monday, October 21, 2024, at 5:00 at the Rosa M.
Tarbutton Library.

Yours truly,

Banmins iebland-

Bernice Strickland, Chairman

478-521-0120 Cell or 478-552-9159 Home Phone
tennillehighschool 1934 @gmail.com
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Dianne Mathis, Secretary

478-232-3612 Cell

dmathis3 1082@gmail.com




